St John Bosco Catholic Primary School Newsletter





Caring for each other as we live, learn and grow in God's love...

Friday 25th November 2022

Attendance - Class of the

Congratulations to Year 6 who have won the best attendance award this week. They'll be getting extra play-time as a reward!

EYFS - Stay and Play Maths
Thank you to everyone who attended our stay and Pláy Maths séssion this week!



Diary dates:

- Sacred Heart and St John Bosco Mass: 9:30am every Sunday
- Thursday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day
- Tuesday 13th December Early Years **Nativity**
- Wednesday 14th December Year 4, 5, 6 Nativity
- Thursday 15th December Year 1, 2, 3 Nativity
- Pantomime Friday 16th December
- Friday 23rd December Break up for Christmas Holidays

Competition winners!

This morning, we had special visitors joining us from Gentoo and Equans who are responsible for the development of new housing that is under construction adjacent to our school grounds. Just before the summer holidays, they set our children a challenge to produce posters warning members of the public about the dangers of straying into the construction site. The winners and runners up each received gifts as prizes and will have their posters on public display around the perimeter of the site.

HOT OFF THE PRESS: the team from Gentoo are also coming back next week to help plant trees around our grounds, which will help in our bid to provide a greener future for the children of our school.



Foodbank appeal

We are supporting St Aidan's School Foodbank this Advent season and are plan to donate a record number of tinned / long date food e.g. dried pasta. If you can spare anything to help support our charitable work, it would be much appreciated.

WE NEED YOUR TINS!







Advent Travelling Cribs

As part of our Advent preparations, we will be sending home Travelling Crib bags. In each bag is a crib scene or set of Nativity figures, a story book and a notebook. All we ask is that families take some time to reflect on the true meaning of Christmas. Included in the bag is a notebook which is to be continued from previous years and gives you an opportunity to share with us your prayers, thoughts or reflections. The Travelling Crib bags should be returned to school the next day so that it can be given to the next family. We appreciate your participation in celebrating the special season of Advent.





Congratulations













Absent - certificate coming home next week!



Polite reminder:

It is school policy that any appointments during school hours must be shown to office staff prior to picking up your child. This could be in the form of a letter, text message or email. Thank you for your cooperation.

Mental Health & Wellbeing

It's important that trusted adults feel able to help children and young people cope with grief –particularly at the moment, when we are mourning the loss of a public figure who was cherished by so many. Children are seeing bereavement and sadness being featured heavily the national news and in their favourite online spaces, and hearing it being talked about extensively among families and in the community. How can we help them in processing grief healthily at this potentially upsetting time? In the guide, you'll find tips such as understanding what grief is, encouraging coping strategies and reaching out for support.

